Support for 2002 - January 2, 2002





Starting on January 2, 2002 we will be changing our method of providing, tracking, and following up support requests received on-line.  We hope that the new system will enhance our ability to provide you with the best possible internet support -- fast and accurate.  That is our goal.





We believe that the best way to fulfill our goal is to dedicate one source for all internet support requests.  At the present time we respond to several, each provided by a different ISP or web server.  With over 1,600 users of CompuDance, that system no longer works effectively.





We have created a Support Page on our web site that you must now use when requesting support from the internet.  The specific address of that page is www.CompuDance.com\Support.htm.  Or, you can get to it by going to the web site (www.CompuDance.com), then going to the Users Page, then click the Technical Support link.





Please fill out the form on that page, and be sure to describe your problem in detail.  The first time that you use that page, you will need to type in the requested User Identification information.  After the first time, you should be able to just double-click each of those text boxes, then click the information.





When you are on that page for the first time, it might be a good idea to add it to your Favorites list so that you will be able to quickly access it.





We will be accepting support requests for one month on all of the other sources (the Prodigy address and the Support@CompuDance address and my personal address) during this transitional period.  However, after February 1, we will only accept requests on the new Support Page.





We hope that our support from the internet will be the best from now on.  Please feel free to comment on how we are doing, and to offer suggestions.





Have a safe 2002!


